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PUBLIC LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
Sunday: 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 6pm* 
Sunday: 8:30am 
10am (Confessions 9:45-10.15) 
12 noon* Solemn Mass (Confessions 11.45-12.15) 
5pm* Dominican Rite (Latin) Sung Mass 
Adoration: 4pm (Solemn Benediction at 4.45pm, Vespers at 
6.45pm) 
 
Monday – Saturday: 
Holy Mass: 7:30am (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) 
10am (Monday, Friday, Saturday) 
6pm (Confessions 5pm-5.30pm) 
Adoration: 5pm–5:45pm / Dominican Rosary: 5pm  

Masses marked (*) are live-streamed on Youtube 

READINGS 

Genesis 18:20-32; Psalm 137; Colossians 2:12-14 

PSALM RESPONSE:  On the day I called, you answered me, O Lord. 

 
Jesus was praying in a certain place, and when he finished, one of his disciples said to him, 

‘Lord, teach us to pray, as John taught his disciples.’ And he said to them, ‘When you pray, say: 
‘Father, hallowed be your name. Your kingdom come. Give us each day our daily bread, and 
forgive us our sins, for we ourselves forgive everyone who is indebted to us. And lead us not 

into temptation.’ 
  And he said to them, ‘Which of you who has a friend will go to him at midnight and say to him, 
“Friend, lend me three loaves, for a friend of mine has arrived on a journey and I have nothing 

to set before him”; and he will answer from within, “Do not bother me; the door is now shut, and 
my children are with me in bed. I cannot get up and give you anything”? I tell you, though he 

will not get up and give him anything because he is his friend, yet because of his impudence he 
will rise and give him whatever he needs. And I tell you, ask, and it will be given to you; seek, 

and you will find; knock, and it will be opened to you. For everyone who asks receives, and the 
one who seeks finds, and to the one who knocks it will be opened. What father among you, if 
his son asks for a fish, will instead of a fish give him a serpent; or if he asks for an egg, will give 
him a scorpion? If you then, who are evil, know how to give good gifts to your children, how 

much more will the heavenly Father give the Holy Spirit to those who ask him!’ 
 

Luke 11:1-13 
 

Parish Priest Surgery Hours 
Weekdays (except Wednesdays): 9am-
12noon. Appointments can be made 
online at 
https://rosaryshrine.co.uk/contact/
parish-priests-surgery/  
or through the Parish Secretary.  
 
 

17th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (C) 
27 JULY 2025 

Special Notices 

• As is custom, there will be no 
newsletter in August. 

mailto:haverstockhillsg2@safeguardrcdow.org.uk
mailto:peter.harries@english.op.org
https://rosaryshrine.co.uk/contact/parish-priests-surgery/
https://rosaryshrine.co.uk/contact/parish-priests-surgery/


 
St Dominic’s – The Rosary Shrine operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the Safeguarding Policies of the Catholic Church in England and Wales 
[or Scotland] at all times. Our Lay Safeguarding Representative is Rita Bryan. She can be contacted at haverstockhillsg2@safeguardrcdow.org.uk. The Local Safeguarding 

Friar is Fr Peter Harries OP. He can be contacted on peter.harries@english.op.org. Alternatively the Religious Life Safeguarding Service can be contacted on 0151 
5562311or safeguarding@religioussafeguarding.org if you have any concerns 

SECOND COLLECTION 
There is no second collection this week 
 
PARISH CENSUS 2025 
During the month of September, we will be 
conducting a parish census to up-date and 
digitise our parish records of those who are 
resident and attend Mass in this parish. Even if 
you have been a long-time worshipper at St 
Dominic’s, please do take part so that we have 
your most up-to-date information. This will also 
be an opportunity to state what groups and 
activities you are currently involved with in the 
parish, and also areas with which you might like 
to be involved in the future.  
 
PARISH FIRST SUNDAY LUNCH 
Thank you to all who came to our now regular and 
popular First Sunday lunch last Sunday. The next 
parish Sunday roast will be after the 12noon Mass 
this Sunday 3 August. The next lunch will be an 
international lunch rather than a roast meal. If 
you’d like to make a dish, do let Fr Joseph know 
or the parish secretary. 50 places are available at 
lunch and a donation of between £5-10 is 
recommend. You can make your donation at the 
Parish Hall on the day. 
 
MUSIC AT 10am MASS 
The choir will take a break over the summer. 
Music will resume on 14th  September. 
  
GROUP THERAPY NOW FULL! 
The weekly therapy group is now full and not 
admitting further members for the time being. If 
you’d like to be added to a waiting list, please 
contact Augusta at augustawolff@gmail.com.  
 
SCRIPTURE GROUP 
Fr Thomas’s scripture has finished for the 
summer. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS 
Offertory (20th July) 
Cash: £862.97, Gift Aid £471.89, Total £1334.86 
 
 
 
 
 

RADIO MARIA 
 
Are you interested in volunteering with Radio 
Maria? We’d love to invite you to our London 
Volunteers' Social on Wednesday, 6th August. 
We’ll begin with Mass at 6pm, followed by snacks 
and an opportunity to meet the team in the Parish 
Hall. It’s a wonderful chance to learn more about 
how you can get involved and connect with 
others who share a love for the mission of Radio 
Maria. To help us plan, please let us know if you’ll 
be attending by emailing 
Info@RadioMariaEngland.uk or calling  
0300 302 1251. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
FEAST OF ST DOMINIC 
On Friday 8th August, there will be a sung mass 
at 6pm with music for the feast of St Dominic. 
 
RADIO MARIA ENGLAND 
 invites you to a special evening on Saturday, 9th 
August to celebrate the incredible contributions 
of Tim Hutchinson, a cherished member of 
team. Join us for Tim’s Farewell Concert, 
featuring live music, special guest performances, 
and an opportunity to raise a glass in gratitude as 
Tim sets off on his next adventure. Doors open 
at 7:30pm, and all are welcome. To reserve your 
ticket, visit radiomariaengland.uk or call 0300 
302 1251. 
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